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Attention Mr. Lester R. Rogers, Assistant Director for Nuclear
Material Safety

Gentlemen:

The Salt Lake City uranium mill of Vitro Chemical Company, a sub-
sidiary of Vitro Corporation of America, has a new operating pro-
gram whereby employees follow a repeating 14 day work schedule of
10 consecutive days, followed by 4 days of rest. No change has
been made in the hours of work per work week. All employees work
a 40 hour work week, commencing at 8:01 a.m. each Sunday. The
following table shows the manner in which hours of work are
scheduled during the various 7 day periods:

lst 7 days 2nd 7 days 14 day average
Hrs. of Work M.P.C. Hrs. of Work M.P.C. Hrs.of Work M.P.C.
56 5/7 MPC 24 9/7 MPC 40 M.P.C.

48 sy 32 Y™ 40 "

40 M.P.C. 40 M.P.C. 40 ”

Referring to the provisions of Sec. 20.103, Par. B, of AEC Regula-
tions, we respectfully request that we be authorized to average the
concentrations over a period of 160 hours every 28 days, rather than
over a period of 40 hours in one week.

Respectfully yours,

VITRO CORPORATION OF AMERICA
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Edward G. Littel
Assistant to the President
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